
K-8 STRATEGIC PROJECT 
& NEW PRIMARY SCHOOL

COMMUNITY FORUM #3

SAVE THE DATE

FOR THOSE WHO WISH TO ATTEND REMOTELY, ZOOM INFORMATION 
WILL BE AVAILABLE ON THE PROJECT WEBSITE IN OCTOBER. 

VISIT THE PROJECT WEBSITE VIA THE LINK BELOW (OR USE THE QR CODE 
AT LEFT FOR QUICK ACCESS: 
https://www.scarboroughschools.org/new-sps-building-project

OCTOBER 12, 2022
Daytime Session (in person OR remote): 
12pm-2pm at the Council Chambers A at the  
Scarborough Municipal Building

Evening Session (in person OR remote): 
6:30pm-8:30pm at Wentworth Intermediate School

CRAFTING THE DESIGN STATEMENT
Help us develop a project “Design Statement” that captures 
the essence of Scarborough’s primary schools. 

Be a part of the vision that will help guide the design of the 
future consolidated primary school!


